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Welcome to Term 2! 

We hope you had an amazing holiday break 

To start off the term we shared our holiday experiences 

during group discussions. This inspired ideas and 

suggestions that we could work on at OSHClub for this term 

The kids have been thoroughly enjoying group activities 

and sports outside. Seeing them work on their teamwork, 

sportsmanship and social skills has been amazing, as well as 

seeing new friendships flourish. 

We will continue to encourage this by incorporating more 

sports activities group games and imaginary play into our 

program. 

What’s been happening… 
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Important Dates 

 

Club News 

During this upcoming Term we want to work on 

creating more opportunities for the children’s 

ideas and input to be brought to life. 

We have continued to do children’s meetings 

with them and incorporate their ideas to into our 

program, which can be seen on our planners in 

service.  

We would all really value the families’ 

suggestions, feedback, and ideas to ensure this 

service can be made better for everyone. 

Please let us know if you had any ideas that you 

would like to share. 

 

Special Announcements 

If you have any queries or require further 

assistance, please contact us on 0401 501 661 or 

call our Customer Service & Billing team on 

1300 395 735 

Quality Area Reflection 

Quality Area 2: Children’s Health and Safety 

When starting back at OSHClub after the school 

holiday break it was important that we discussed 

with the children about the guidelines and 

boundaries we have been implementing 

throughout Term 1. 

All of them were superstars in remembering our 

guidelines of walking feet inside, being kind to 

others and sharing the resources. 

We also reminded them about the importance 

of washing our hands, especially before we eat. 

 

Queen’s Birthday Public Holiday 

(School Closure) 

13th 
JUNE 

24th 
JUNE 

Last day of Term 2 

1pm finish 
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From the beginning of term, we have seen a 

huge increase in the number of children 

coming to both before and after school care. 

Which Is amazing! We LOVE seeing new 

faces and the children have made so many 

new friends. 

We understand that last minute bookings 

are inevitable; however, having your 

children’s booking done as early in advance 

as possible, allows the service to ensure we 

have the appropriate foods for those who 

may have specific dietary requirements and 

food intolerances. 

Earlier bookings, also give the service more 

sufficient time to plan activities for larger 

groups and ensure we have enough 

resources for all children to participate. 

Taylor from Prep L built an AWESOME boat with 

attached jet-ski out of LEGO 

 

Fenix from 1/2C continued his robot construction 

made from the connector squares. 

 

Important Information OSHClub Stars 


